
Pursuant to Regulation 163(1) of the EC
(Markets in Financial Instruments)
Regulations 2007, the Central Bank of
Ireland hereby advises that:

TPG Securities
(Switzerland)

is not authorised to provide investment
services in Ireland.

Any person with information about the
above firm or who wishes to make
enquiries about any other investment firm,
whether authorised or not, should contact
the Central Bank of Ireland on:

01 224 4000

A list of warning notices issued to date by
the Central Bank of Ireland is available on
the following website: 

www.centralbank.ie
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